
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

RE: Induction Day/Evening – Thursday 6 July 2023 

We are looking forward to welcoming your child into Bramhall this 
week! Some final information prior to your visit this week: - 

Food/Drinks 
1. Please provide your son/daughter with snacks and drinks for 

breaktime and for hydration during the day – NO FIZZY DRINKS 
PLEASE. 
  

2. For lunch you may send your child in with a packed lunch or they 
can purchase a lunch from the school refectory. For this purpose, 
our students cashless payment system will allow the account to go 
into deficit, which can be topped up once parents have set up the 
system, as directed by our finance team (PIN Numbers have been 
sent out directly to you – if you have not received please email – 
the finance office:- finance@bramhallhigh.stockport.sch.uk). 
 

Ties 
1. Students will be able to make a preference for which tie they wish 

to purchase. We have the clip-on type or the traditional ties available. 
Please discuss prior to the day, so your child knows when they are 
asked on the day. 
  

2. Once again, our cashless payment system will allow the account to go 
into deficit, which can be topped up once parents have set up the 
system, as directed by our finance team. 
 

What to bring 
1. Full primary school uniform – including their normal school shoes. 

  
2. Pencil case or pen/pencils 

  
3. Trainers or pumps to change into for any PE sessions they may have 

on induction day 
  

4. Suitable bag or rucksack for above 
  

5. See food/drinks guidance above! 
  

6. Any medical supplies or medication needed during the school day 
along with the completed health care plans/asthma care 
plans/medication consent forms which have not already been 
returned to school. 
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Timings for the day 
1. Please drop off between 8.30-8.40am at the front of school 

(entrance is into the back doors of school hall is next to reception) 
  

2. Please collect at 2.55pm from the same place. 

  

EVENING (Parents only) 
1. Please arrive via our main reception for a 6pm start 

  
2. You will be seated for a brief presentation by members of our Senior 

Leadership Team, and then meet your child’s form tutor. 
  

3. We expect the evening to finish no later than 7.30pm 

  

Yours sincerely 

S Stonehouse 

Simon Stonehouse 

SLT Lead for Transition, Community and Marketing  
Bramhall High School 
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